
Welcome Message 

Welcome to the first issue of the MOVE newsletter! 

As we countdown to the opening of the new hospital building  
in October, we’re excited to give you the first edition of our  
staff newsletter dedicated to keeping you updated on all things 
move-related!  

Stay tuned for future MOVE editions and to find out if any of the 
moves affect you or your department!  

‘COUNTDOWN TO OPENING’ 
web page launch 

We are thrilled to officially launch the staff only website page 
providing you with the latest maps, fact sheets and information 
on the project. 

We will continue to upload information for our staff on our new 
page over the coming months. 

Download the latest information here: 
www.lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/countdown-to-opening 

Message from the Acting General Manager 

I’m excited to issue the first MOVE newsletter signifying  
that we are close to opening our fantastic new hospital building, 
the first stage of the Liverpool Health and  
Academic Precinct.  

I encourage staff to visit the new website page dedicated to 
keeping you updated on the latest changes and all that’s to come 
for Liverpool Hospital! 

Happy reading! 
Liverpool Hospital Acting General Manager Scott McGrath 
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